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VISITORS ON CAMPUS
All persons visiting the campus are expected to conduct themselves in
accordance with standards of the District which are designed to perpetuate
its educational purposes, and to comply with campus rules, city and county
ordinances, appropriate educational code sections, and state laws.

Visitors are welcome at all public meetings held at District facilities.
However, no person, including but not limited to children, relatives or friends
of students or employees, shall attend any class, laboratory, field trip
or any other instructional or educational activity for which they are not
registered or enrolled without verifiable permission from the Dean, Director,
Supervisor, or Instructor of Record.

Reference: Sierra College Board Policy 3920 and Administrative Procedure
3920.
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